
 

Shelia Luke <sluke@sacscoc.org> 

Tue 6/2/2015 2:25 PM 

Thanks Mark.  I will review the attached report with our staff and we will notify you of any further 

actions that need to be taken by the institution. 

Thanks, 

Shelia 

Shelia C. Luke 

Substantive Change Specialist 

Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 

Commission on Colleges 

1866 Southern Lane 

Decatur, Georgia 30033 

(404)679-4501 ext. 4572 

(404)492-5375 (direct dial) 

(404)492-5376 (fax) 

sluke@sacscoc.org 

MU 

Mark Underwood 

Mon 6/1/2015 4:49 PM 

To: 

Shelia Luke <sluke@sacscoc.org>; 

Hi Shelia. 

Attached is the spreadsheet describing our off-campus sites offering 50% or more; this is the one I sent 

to Mary Kirk as part of our on-site visit preparation. 

I'm glad you asked for this: I found a couple of mistakes in the version I sent to Dr. Kirk, so I've sent the 

corrected version to her as well. 

Thanks, 

Mark 

Mark Underwood, Ph.D. 

Vice President of Academic Affairs 

Southwest Texas Junior College 

830-591-7286 

830-279-1177 (c) 


